
 
City of Overland Park, Kansas 

Notice Inviting Proposals for Services Relating to 
Occupational Health and Safety Program 

 
The City of Overland Park, Kansas (the “City”) is requesting proposals for services relating to 
the Occupational Health and Safety Program. 
 
All inquiries concerning this Request for Proposals (“RFP”) should be directed to: 
 
Michael Garcia 
Chief Human Resources Officer 
City of Overland Park, Kansas 
8500 Santa Fe Drive 
Overland Park, Kansas 66212 
(913) 895-6121 
E-Mail: mike.garcia@opkansas.org 
 
If you are interested in submitting a proposal, please submit an electronic copy and an original 
proposal that meets the requirements of this RFP and five (5) copies to: 

 
City of Overland Park 

Attn: City Clerk 
8500 Santa Fe Drive 

Overland Park, Kansas 66212 
 
Proposals shall be submitted in a sealed envelope clearly marked "Proposal for Occupational 
Health and Safety Program" no later than 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, July 27, 2021.  Proposals may 
be delivered in person or mailed; however, any proposal that does not reach the City Clerk by the 
deadline will not be accepted. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


